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Dear Members of the United States House of Representatives,

On behalf of our nearly 1,300 active pro-life student groups and tens of thousands of trained student activists in all
50 states, please stand with us in support of Representative Jim Banks and the Republican Study

Committee’s Fiscal Year 2022 Budget, the most pro-life congressional budget ever proposed.

On Wednesday, May 19, the Republican Study Committee (RSC) released its new budget. With the national debt
surpassing $28 trillion, it is vital that our legislators responsibly utilize taxpayer dollars, especially to protect the

innocent preborn.

The RSC budget makes the sanctity of human life a top priority, advancing the codification of measures that
would permanently and reliably protect innocent human life. This includes bills that would BAN dismemberment
abortions, fatally neglecting a baby born alive during an abortion, utilizing aborted baby body parts for research, and
committing an abortion because of a prenatal Down Syndrome diagnosis, just to name a few. Additionally, this

budget prevents Medicaid and Title X “family planning” funds from supporting abortion providers.

More than 70% of Milliennials and Gen Z support limits on abortion. Nearly 50% also believe Americans should not

be forced to pay for abortions through their taxpayer dollars. Protecting the lives of preborn infants should be a
priority for our federal legislators, regardless of political party. Furthermore, taxpayer dollars should NEVER be
used to provide income to abortion vendors who often harm mothers physically and emotionally, kill preborn infants,

and cut up aborted baby body parts to sell for “research.”

Again, | urge you to support the Republican Study Committee’s Fiscal Year 2022 Budget.


https://www.instituteforprolifeadvancement.com/2021report

Sincerely,

Kristan Hawkins

President, Students for Life Action



